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Starting in September 2025.  No experience necessary. 

 

Please contact the school office on 01494 727415 or email: 
office@chestnutlane.bucks.sch.uk for further details 
regarding the hourly rate, start date and an application form. 

 

 

 

 

Chestnut Lane School 
105 Chestnut Lane, Amersham, Bucks HP6 6LN 

We are looking for a 
caring and flexible 
person to join our  
team and to serve 
meals at lunchtime, 
between 12 noon and 
1.30pm. 
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